
UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, SANTA CRUZ                                        
Resolution, May 2009   
 
 
The Following Resolution was passed by acclamation at the May 
20, 2009 Senate Meeting. 
 
To the Academic Senate , Santa Cruz Division: 
 
Be it Resolved: 
 
That the Santa Cruz Division of the Academic Senate would like to 
express its deep gratitude to Quentin Williams for his leadership of 
the Division these past two years.  Chair Williams has approached 
his tasks with intelligence, an impressive mastery of complicated 
issues, and a passion for the causes of our university. Every year is 
challenging, but meeting the current challenges for our campus has 
required extraordinary and ever-increasing dedication.  We are 
grateful for all that you have done.  


